
   

Classroom News   
Class Name: Conway          Term : Autumn 2 2024      Theme: Starry, Starry Night 

What we have been learning Some photos of us! 

It’s been a wonderful half term in 

Conway Class. 

The children continue to play alongside 

each other and are working hard to 

share our resources. The children 

continue to build relationships with the 

staff and their peers which has been 

beautiful to be part of. 

The children have enjoyed our topic of 

Starry Starry Night. Our story for the term 

has been ‘Whatever Next’ by Jill Murphy. 

We have explored light & dark, planets, 

stars and rockets We had a great time 

acting out the story by sitting in our own 

cardboard box rockets to zoom to the 

moon! We even won some beautiful 

teddies which the children will be 

bringing home on Thursday. 

In Maths, we have learnt about shape 

and used different shapes to make our 

own rockets with paper and building 

blocks. We’ve also been counting to 5 

and down from 5 before blasting off! 

We’ve also done a lots of cooking this 

half term. The children have made and 

decorated biscuits, melted chocolate to 

make breadstick sparklers, practised 

spreading jam on our toast and mixed 

ingredients to make different types of 

dough. 

Over the last couple of weeks we have 

been celebrating Christmas. We have 

listened to lots of Christmas songs while 

we have made our own Christmas crafts. 

We had a great time at our Festive fun 

afternoon last week.  
We hope you all have a wonderful Christmas 

and New Year and look forward to seeing what 

2025 has in store! 

Catherine, Emma, Nikki, Sarah and Jayne 
 Important Dates: 

Tuesday 7th January – Term 3 Starts 

Friday 14th February – Term 3 Ends 

Monday 24th February – Term 4 Starts 


